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18th Annual Montreal Brain Tumour Walk 
“Participating in the Montreal Brain Tumour Walk is very important for my family” 

 
Montreal, Quebec, May 30, 2019 – On Sunday June 9, 2019, Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada returns to 
Montreal for its 18th annual Brain Tumour Walk. Joining this year’s event is the Ross Family. Their young son 
Félix is a brain tumour survivor.  
 
“Survivors like Félix and his family are the heart of Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada and for 18 years, we’ve 
had the privilege to walk with this incredible group of people affected by an often-devastating disease," says 
Susan Marshall, CEO.  
 
Little Felix was only 3 years old when he received his diagnosis. “Participating in the Montreal Brain Tumour 
Walk is very important for my family.” Explains Félix’s mother Mélanie. “Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada’s 
support throughout this whole process was essential to us, especially their GOcervo pediatric program. They 
support us and understand what we are going through during this difficult period. We are looking forward to the 
event!” 

 
What: Montreal Brain Tumour Walk  
When: Sunday, June 9, 2019 (9:45am Survivor Photo, 9:50am Ceremony, 10:00 am Walk) 
Where: Angrignon Park, 3400 boul. Des Trinitaires, Montreal   

 
About Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada: Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada is the only national charity 
offering information and support to patients affected by any kind of brain tumour – be it cancerous, non-
malignant or metastases. The organization funds ground-breaking research across North America and, since 
1982, has dedicated over $7.2 million to finding a cure and improving treatment for brain tumour survivors. 
Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada is funded solely through generous contributions from individuals, 
corporations, organizations, employee groups and special events like the Brain Tumour Walks. Learn more at 
Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada’s website: www.BrainTumour.ca. 
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To schedule an interview with Mélanie Ross or for further information about the 18th Montreal Brain Tumour 
Walk, please contact: 
 
Romina Ferro, Marketing and Communications Associate 
Brain Tumour Foundation of Canada 
514-967-2360 | rferro@braintumour.ca  
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